
                             
 
                                           

                                          
                                     

 
                                 
   
 
 

       
 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Colin & Christine Stabler 
Sent: 12 November 2017 08:29 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Cc: 
Subject: TORQUAY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

My wife and I are resident homeowners in Maidencombe and are members of Maidencombe Residents' Association. 

We are proud of our village and, whilst we very much enjoy the peace and quietness of the area, we are not 
resistant to change. We recognise that villages and towns in Torbay must evolve if they are not to stagnate, but that 
evolution must be carefully managed if we are not to irrevocably damage the very structure we are trying to protect. 

For these reasons we welcome the Submitted Version of the Torquay Neighbourhood Plan and would fully support 
its implementation. 

Colin & Christine Stabler 

Sent from my iPad 
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